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The Provider Registration and FAQs document has been published and is available to assist 
providers with the User Adminstration Console (UAC) registration if they have any issues 
during the registration process.   

In order to access the secure portion of the Medi-Cal Rx Web Portal, pharmacy providers and 
prescribers will need to successfully register for UAC. Successful registration through UAC will 
then allow providers secure access to the following: Prior Authorization (PA) System, Secure 
Chat and Messaging, Beneficiary Look-Up Tool, Web and Batch Claims Submission, and the 
Education & Outreach Calendar. 

https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/bulletins/2021.02_B_Medi-Cal_Rx_Provider_Registration_and_Training_FAQs.pdf

